
Now that we have changed the clocks to Daylight 
Savings Time, watering days have changed. 

Watering (CC Chap 32, ART II, Sec 32-31(c)): 
On March 8, 2015 Daylight Savings Time begins and a new watering schedule 
will take effect.  In accordance with St. John’s Water Management District, watering 
schedules are as follows:    
 Odd numbered addresses Wednesday and Saturday; 

 Even numbered addresses Thursday and Sunday   
       Non-residential properties Tuesday and Friday   
 Watering between 10:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. is prohibited.   
 

For more details on watering restrictions and exceptions please visit:  
www.sjrwmd.com and select Water Conservation then select Water Restrictions from 
the menu. 


